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Dear bet365 Customer,

Our systems have detected that there are unresolved issues on your account, which in turn have
delayed the processing of your withdrawal.

To date we have not heard from you with regard to this matter; as a result of this your withdrawal
request for Insert Amount has now been cancelled and the funds re-credited to your bet365
account balance.

In order that we may resolve the outstanding issue on your bet365 account, please could you
contact us at your earliest convenience?

Kind regards,

Stacey

The bet365 Team

Our team are available 24 hours a day, visit Contact Us for more information.

bet365 is committed to Responsible Gambling. To assist you we offer a range of advice and
account options to help you manage your gambling. For more information, visit the Responsible
Gambling section of our website.



